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Speaker: Matt Price

Below are study questions that will help you and your Life Group dig deeper into this weekend’s sermon.  Feel free to only use those which best fit your group’s allotted time.

Scripture Reflection:   Read John 4:4-18 (CSB).  Spend a few minutes reflecting on the passage, and then ask the group to share what stands out.


Application Questions:  

1. In looking at the story of Jesus’ interaction with the Samaritan woman, Matt said, “Life with Jesus cannot be contained in the limits & boundaries of human design. Any attempt to contain life with Jesus will result in a thirsty search for other containers to offer you more than they can – relationships, approval, achievement, money, etc.”
a. What are some of the “containers” you turned to before your life with Jesus?  Are there any containers you are tempted to return to as a Christ-follower?  When tempted what enables you to resist the temptation?


2. Matt taught, “The ‘living water’ Jesus spoke about in John’s Gospel is a source of life from the Spirit of God that never runs out, never runs dry, and can never be contained…producing in us the life that Jesus wants to give us.”
a. Share some of the things in your life that you know were only produced by the work of the Spirt of God?  What are some ways that you nurture the work of the Spirit in your life?


3. The final point of Matt’s sermon was, “The uncontainable life with Jesus in you will compel others to seek and trust Him too.” He then asked the below questions.  How would you answer?
a. Does your life with Jesus – your faith – make anyone curious?  
b. Are you pointing the way for anyone to come and see for themselves what Jesus offers them?


Closing & Prayer: [set aside sufficient time for prayer]

· Pray for the personal prayer request(s) of those in your group
· Pray for those who your group wants to come to faith in Jesus (those whose names you may have written on the 3x5 card at the end of Matt’s sermon)
· Pray that God would continue to bless and grow our “in person” attendance in 2023 
